






STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  July 5, 2019      

 
RE: Administrative Hearing for 1900 Flagler Avenue  
                          (Shanna Key Irish Pub & Grill) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
On May 3, 2019, while inspecting installed landscaping on a neighboring 
property, it was noticed that several trees have been cut down on the 
adjacent property.  A site inspection documented the entire canopies of 
some Strangler Fig and Jamaican Dogwood trees had been removed leaving 

only tree trunks. 
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                                   Close up photo of tree #1. 



    
 
                        Closeup photo of tree #1, view 2. 



 
 
                     Close up photo tree #1, view 3. 



 
 
                       Closeup photo trees #2-#6. 



 
 
                          Close up photo trees #2-#7. 



 
 
                                 Close up view tree #7. 
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                            View of tree #7 and #8.  
 



Approximate diameters of removed trees: 
 
Tree #1: 10.1” 

Tree #2: 1.9” 
Tree #3: 3.1” 
Tree #4: 3.1” 
Tree #5: 9.2” 
Tree #6: 1.9” 
Tree #7: 16” 
Tree #8: 10” 

 
Total: 55.3”  








